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Dear Students and Parents,  

Greetings! 

Subject- Pre Independence Day Celebration. 

We are elated to announce a special celebration for Pre Independence Day on  

14th August 2024. We are adding a unique twist to our festivities, ensuring a 

memorable and enriching experience for all.  

We encourage all students to participate enthusiastically and join us in celebrating this 

occasion with joy and respect. Please ensure that your child is dressed in appropriate 

attire that reflects the theme of Independence Day. 

Kindly note that regular school timings will be followed on the day of the celebration. 

After the program, regular study will resume from the 3rd period onwards. Therefore, 

please ensure that students bring their books according to the timetable. Those who are 

not participating in the celebration are required to come to school in school uniform. 

We look forward to your wholehearted cooperation and participation. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal 

Eraya Royals School 

Malwa County  


